
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 
The March 2022 meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Bill Meyer at 
7:30 p.m.  Tim Gleason read the minutes of the February 2022 meeting and they were 
approved. Dick Brokke gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $80.00 in petty 
cash, $2,899.47 in checking, $0.00 tournament fees owed, and $47.00 prepaid 
tournament fees.  
 
Bill Meyer handed out sign-up sheets for this year’s tournaments.  Bill encouraged 
everyone to get their names on the sheet for each tournament so others would know who 
needs a partner.  
 
Bill reminded all boaters to make reservations for the upcoming season where group 
reservations were not already made.  The following is a list of locations and reservation 
status: 
   
 April Bull Shoals Gastons White River Resort Boater make reservations  

May Roy/Clear Cabin on Roy Lake   Reservation made 
June Table Rock Bridgeport Resort   Reservations made 
July Pickerel/ES Mallard Point    Reservations made 
Aug Mississippi Guttenberg Motel   Boater make reservations  
Sep Woman Lake  All Seasons Resort   Boater make reservations 

 Oct Stockton Orleans Trail Resort   Boater make reservations 
 
Bill continued the discussion from last month concerning the team challenge contest.  It 
appears that we are in agreement that those teams who want to participate will contribute 
$20 per boat.  The winning team takes all.  Each team will have a club supplied scale and 
the winner is determined by their five largest fish by weight caught during the tournament.  
All fish must be at least 12” in length. 
 
Les Steffen reported that he could not get reservations at Dead Lake MN in June as they 
are booked up so we are now going to Table Rock where he has three rooms reserved.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:55.  
 
 


